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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Robert Cedillo, Executive Director of Secondary Education 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF 

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY 
ISD AND ODESSA COLLEGE: ODESSA COLLEGIATE ACADEMY    

 
DATE: July 16, 2019         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Secondary Education and Odessa College requests the Board’s approval of the 2019 – 
2020 Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) for Odessa Collegiate Academy Early 
College High School.   
 
The total budgeted cost is $224,259 which is based on the 2018 – 2019 academic 
school year.  Detailed information is listed under Appendix A of the MOU. 
 
  
 ******************** 
 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of Memorandum of Understanding between Ector County ISD and Odessa 
College: Odessa Collegiate Academy. 
 


